
STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER 08/25/2014 
 

INTENT TO AWARD WITHDRAWN 
 

 
 
Date:  August 9, 2023 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From: Carrie DeFreece, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) 
 
Subject: Case Management RFP# 114897 O3 
 
 

The State of Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services is withdrawing 
the Intent to Award for RFP# 114897 O3 Case Management.  The solicitation is 
currently under administrative review.  An estimated date of completion of the 
review is unknown at this time.   
 
Bidders are encouraged to check activity on the website, as this is where any 
additional information regarding this solicitation will be posted.  
  
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


